Pike County Board of Education
Board Biz
Highlights from the Board Meeting of October 21, 2013
UP TO THE MINUTES….


Approvals

· Approved the Financial Statement and Bank Reconcilements for the month of September, 2013
· Approved payment of payrolls for the month of September, 2013 and account run dates of 9/24/13, 9/30/13 and 10/09/13 

· Appointed School Board Delegate(s) for the AASB’s 2013 Convention, December 5-7, 2013 in Birmingham

· Presentation of 2014 Comprehensive Plan

· Approved Medicaid Administrative Claim (MAC) program contract

· Approved request for a bus and driver for East Central Alabama Mental Health Center for the Day Habilitation program to attend the Peanut Festival in Dothan, AL  on November 6, 2013

· Approved the Resolution requesting transfer of the Shellhorn School and the Ansley School deeds from the State of Alabama to the Pike County Board of Education


PersonnelBoard Members
Mrs. Linda Steed, President
Mr. Greg Price, V. President
Mr. Wyman Botts
Clint  Foster, Ph.D
Rev. Earnest Green
Mr. Chris Wilkes
Next Board Meeting

November 18, 2013
5:30pm

ALL Schools
Approved Carolyn Coleman’s reimbursement of sick leave days for an on-the job injury. Total 1 ½ days 

Accepted resignation of Willie Long, Jr. bus driver

Approved the hiring of Mr. Kelvin Larkin for a full time bus driver

Banks School
Approved Maternity Leave request for Amy Brown

Goshen High
Approved the hiring of Ms. Yvette M. Akridge for the Math position

Approved the volunteer status for Teresa Sloan for Band and Majorettes

 


Our Purpose:
Clean and Safe Schools
Friendly and Courteous Service
Academic Accountability
Fiscal Responsibility


UP TO THE MINUTES….


Cont. Approvals

· Approved the Resolution regarding the creation of a virtual high School in Pike County
· Approved permission for the GHS Competition Cheerleaders to attend the AHSAA cheerleading 
Competition in Hanceville, AL on November 15-16, 2013.  Asking Board to pay for gas to and from 
Competition.  Hotel and registration will be paid by the cheerleading fund
· Approved permission for members of the Pike County Education Association to attend the Minority 
Leadership Conference in Orange Beach November 1-3, 2013.  There is no cost to the Board
· Approved permission for the Goshen High School JROTC cadets to attend the JCLC
Summer camp, May 29-June2, 2014
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Approved Resolution endorsing Alabama School Bus Safety Week



                  





